
 

Ethiopian Civil Aviation Authority  
 

 

June 30, 2013 
 
 

Mr.  --------------------  
Addis Ababa, Ethiopia  
 

 
 

Subject: -   Letter of Notification of Proposed Revocation  
 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

The ECAA has evidence that indicates you issued a B777-200 type rating to Mr. Jacques Astre on November 27, 
2013, without conducting the required flight examination.  
 
This is to inform you that this matter is under investigation by the   ECAA, is considering cancelling your 
designation as a PEL.  

We wish to offer you an opportunity to discuss the incident personally and/or submit a written statement. lf you 
desire to do either, this should be accomplished within 10 days following receipt of this letter. Your statement 
should contain all pertinent facts and any extenuating or mitigating circumstances which you believe may have a 
bearing on this incident. You may contact this office by telephone at 251-1116-650225.  

 

Until this matter is resolved, you may not conduct any airman examinations and are directed to return all examiner 
materials and supplies issued to you. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

(Name of the Director) 

Director    Aviation Personnel and Training  
Organization   Certification  
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